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Newsletter for week ending 18 Sep 2016



North - South




East - West

Monday Day 
Barbara Edwards & Sandra Mansell

Geraldine Foley & Diva Hatfield**

Night
Suzie Long & John Arnold


Susan Moore & Christine Urdevics
Tuesday Day
Betty & Tom Blom



Maria Robson & Jan Tuckwell**

Night
Robin Tuttleby & Sean Tunney**

Marilyn Hunter & Heather Smith
Wednesday
1 MCC P Blankfield A Godfrey L Pitman J Friend 2 MBC Howell Lurie Begg Ray

Night
Louise Leatham & Molly Goethals**

Lucy Zammit & Jude Adams
Friday

Allan York & Ralph Lurie**


Colleen Lansbury & Ron Verrier
Saturday
Angela George & Suzy Narita**

Eve Tuck & Pam Hart
Hand of the week Saturday 17th Sep Board 15 N-S vul Dealer S

Taking your Ace too soon can be dangerous!
South passes and West opens 1(. North passes and East bids 3(, which West raises to 4(. While I won’t comment on the bidding, the play is the thing.
To make things difficult for West: let us suppose that North leads a small heart. South wins and probably returns another heart (hoping for a ruff). North cashes the two top hearts (West ruffing the third heart). Now trumps are drawn and West plays the Q(. South wins the Q( with the A( and plays a club. West wins the A(, overtakes the 10( with the K( and discards the three losing clubs on the established diamonds. Contract made!
In actual fact South made two defensive errors. When they won the Q( they should have returned a club rather than woodenly returning a heart. The second error is taking the A( too early. South should have counted the diamonds and in order to stop West making four diamond tricks South should have held up their Ace till the third round of diamonds. Now the contract will be two down.
Teams match against the MCG Bridge Club was won by the MCC – our congratulations. We have been challenged to a similar match by the Royal South Yarra Bridge Club – details to follow early next year.
The next Red Point events will be Tuesday 4th October at 7.30pm and Saturday 24th September at 1.00 pm. All welcome.
The next bridge lessons will be held during the day, commencing Wednesday 21st September commencing 1.30 pm. If interested in attending please contact Ian on 0417 095 921.
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